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WAVERLEY BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

MINUTES OF THE LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE A  -  11 JULY 2022 
 

SUBMITTED TO THE LICENSING AND REGULATORY COMMITTEE MEETING – 12 
SEPTEMBER 2022 

 
(To be read in conjunction with the Agenda for the Meeting) 

 
Present 

 
Cllr Jerome Davidson 
Cllr Patricia Ellis 
 

Cllr Roger Blishen 
 

  
 

53.  ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN (Agenda item 1.)   
 
Councillor Patricia Ellis was elected as chairperson for the purpose of this meeting. 
 

54.  DISCLOSURE OF INTERESTS (Agenda item 2.)   
 
There were no declarations of interest submitted for this meeting. 
 

55.  LICENSING ACT 2003 - APPLICATION FOR A REVIEW OF PREMISES LICENCE 
[THE LEATHERN BOTTLE, 77 MEADROW, FARNCOMBE, GODALMING, GU7 
3JG] (Agenda item 3.)   
 
The Premises Licence Holder requested that the hearing be adjourned as it was felt 
that an adjudication would be premature, prejudicial and unfair. This, given that 
applications were being processed to transfer the licence and to vary the 
Designated Premises Supervisor (DPS) which the representative of Surrey Police 
indicated that he objected to and which would therefore likely be subject to separate 
hearing. The premises licence holder also referred to a number of steps which had 
been taken, since the review had been submitted, including variation of the 
premises licence and upgrades to the CCTV which he felt supported his request to 
adjourn. 
 
Whilst the Committee were deliberating it was also discovered that a witness had 
come forward in relation to one incident referred to by the Surrey Police in their 
review request. It was accepted that the witness may be able to offer relevant 
evidence to the determining committee and as such the parties agreed that an 
adjournment would be both appropriate and in the interests of justice in the light of 
this new information.  
 
The Committee noted in particular the date of the Surrey Police review application, 
that the premises licence holder was represented and the timing of the pending 
applications as well as the situation regarding the possible new witness coming to 
light. The Sub-Committee felt that in the circumstances it was in the interests of 
justice to agree to a short adjournment to the first convenient and available date to 
the parties. The Sub-Committee also made clear their expectation that the matter 
should proceed as an effective hearing on the next occasion.  
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It was therefore agreed to adjourn the hearing until the 12 September 2022. 
 

56.  LEGAL ADVICE (Agenda item 4.)   
 
The Committee considered all legal advice relating to the applications in the 
agenda. 
 
 
The meeting commenced at 10.00 am and concluded at 11.22 am 
 
 
 
 

Chairman 
 
 


